
 

 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY FOR THE VILLAGE OF HAY LAKES 

 

On September 8, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. the Water Commission’s line 
broke within the Village pumphouse.  This resulted in a flood in the 
pumphouse, and we are unsure of quality of the Village’s water at this 
time.  Our Public Work’s manager responded very shortly after 8:30 
a.m. and worked with the Water Commission to assess the situation 
and take samples, which will be sent for testing on a rush order.  We 
should receive test results back in 24hours.   

 

While we are unable to guarantee the quality of water in the 
Village, we are advising all residents to boil their water for at least 
3 minutes before consumption. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and patience while we work to get 
this situation taken care of as quickly as possible.  We will keep 
everyone up to date on the situation and will advise when the Boil 
Water Advisory can be lifted. 
 


